
Western Road, Sheffield 

As part of our new approach to managing street trees across the city, all trees previously identified for replacement on Western Road will be retained. As a 

result of locating tree roots in the carriageway in a number of locations, work will now be undertaken to prevent damage to these trees by repairing or 

replacing damaged kerbs, constructing minor build outs, kerb omission together with road and footpath reconstruction. Ahead of this work, pruning of the 

street trees will take place to raise the crowns and minimise risk of damage during our works. All residents on this street will receive a letter confirming dates 

of the scheduled work in due course. A detailed drawing of these intended works can be found below. 

 

https://www.wildsheffield.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/FINAL-Sheffield-Street-Tree-Partnership-Working-Strategy-July-2020.pdf

